To: Yogesh Patel
Subject: RE: [EXTERNAL]CITY FILE - OZS-2021-0007

From: Yogesh Patel <

Sent: 2021/06/15 1:39 PM

To: Caruso, Carmen <Carmen.Caruso@brampton.ca>
Subject: [EXTERNAL]CITY FILE - 0ZS-2021-0007

Good Afternoon Sir,

We have received this attached notice for the development of Mixed residential houses in the said
area. As long as we know that this space was reserved earlier for commercial shop or mall building.
With that said, | am opposing this proposal to convert this in to mixed residential zone. We need to
have proper access to near by commercial shops. making this in to residential zone will create more
public congestion and create unnecessary crowded area in near by parks and schools.

Thanks

Yogesh Patel



